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26th February 2024

CANCELLATION of Year 10 GCSE Science Live Event - Friday 1st March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Unfortunately the Year 10 GCSE Science Live event, due to take place this Friday 1st March, has been cancelled
by the organisers due to unforeseen circumstances.

A full refund will be issued via Wisepay as soon as the school has been reimbursed by the GCSE Science Live
events team.

We apologise for the disappointment and inconvenience this may have caused but it is beyond our control.

Year 10 will carry on with their normal timetabled lessons on Friday 1st March.

Thank you for your understanding.

Best wishes,

Mrs D Blakey
Teacher of Biology/ Chemistry

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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